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Kanawha City Church of Christ 
5101 Chesterfield Ave.,  Charleston, W. Va. 25304         office@kccofc.org         304.925.7435 
 

May 30, 2023 

 Morning Assembly 

  June 4, 2023 

Emblem Handout 
  and Usher:  Richard Wagner 
 
Worship Leader 
  and Opening Prayer: Chris Morris 
  
Communion Presider: TBD 
 
Contribution Count:  T & D McNeely 
 
Closing Prayer: Tom Winnell 
 
Childcare Class: Danene Hartley 
   
Sound Booth & Pete Williams/        
PowerPoint:   Sara Wood 
  
Usher volunteers needed, please contact Herb 
Kinder.  

  

Privileged To Serve 

Sunday, May 28 

Attendance:     63 

Contribution: $1,860.00 

Fred Songer medical testing 

 

Gene Richardson heart issues. 

 

Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Tom Winnell, Steve Fox, 

Shirley & Chuck Denham, Charla Cline and Lanny Markland 

 

Remember In Prayer 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact 
Tom McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Important Dates 

Contribution and Attendance 

 

Baptisms 

Surprise Valley Youth Camp  June 25 - July 22 

See bulletin board for specific age dates.. 

 
 

 

 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board out-

side of the office. 

Welcome to the Family!   

Fred Songer joined our Lord in baptism last 

week.  Fred is Phyllis’s husband and Amy 

Kuhn’s stepdad. 

Also, Nick Johnson recently had the great pleas-

ure of baptizing his grandchildren, Hayden and 

Grayson Johnson, into the family of God.  Hayden and 

Grayson are both 18 and have just graduated high school. 

Potter Chidrens’ Home 

If you have taken a coin can home to 

collect change for Potter Childrens’ 

Home, please bring it to the office by 

Sunday, June 25th.  Thank you. 

God has a purpose for your pain, a reason for your 

struggle and a reward for your faithfulness.  Don’t give 

up.— Dave Willis 
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Men’s Bible Class 

There will be NO book club meeting 

in June due to family activities. 

The Book Club’s next meeting will be on 

Tuesday, July 25th, at 6:00 pm. The 

meeting will be at Panera Bread, South 

Ridge, South Charleston.  

The book selection for July’s discussion is Born a Crime by 

Trevor Noah. 

Everyone is welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Linda Johnson. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

The Men’s Bible Class meets at the 

church building on Wednesday nights 

from 6:30 pm-7:30 pm. The class is 

studying Paul’s letter to the Philippians.  

Come to grow and enjoy fellowship 

with other men. 

All men are welcome.  If you have any questions, 

please contact Chris Morris. 

 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on 

Wednesday nights from 6:30 pm

- 7:30 pm in room 17.  

We are using a study called Every 

Good Gift by Ann Voskamp.  

All ladies are welcome. If you have any questions, 

please contact Sheila Dale. 

If you need free access to RightNow Media, please 

contact the office. 
Sunday Morning Adult Class 

Ladies’ Book Club 

The Sunday Morning Adult Class is continu-

ing its study of the book of Romans using a 

series by J.D. Greear found on RightNow 

Media. 

Call the office, if you need free access to RightNow Media. 

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris or 

Carson Henley. 

Weariness can seriously hamper our attempts to pray, says Bonnie Gray, author of Whispers of 
Rest. “We are a generation who doesn’t know how to express our souls to God, even though we 
drive ourselves exhausted, doing for Jesus.” The solution, she says, is to stop and rest. 

The stressed-out, despairing prophet in 1 Kings 19 is a prime example. “God knew Elijah needed 

physical rejuvenation first — in order to hear his gentle voice, whispering in a gentle breeze,” Gray 

notes. Guarding against the depletion of spiritual, physical and emotional resources can improve our 

ability to hear God’s voice, too. “When you find it’s hard to pray, don’t be afraid,” says Gray. “You’re standing at the 

very cusp of who God longs to connect with. The real you. Take the time to rest. You’re worth it.” 

Found ! 

A pair of Foster Grant eyeglasses was 

found in the auditorium last Sunday.  You 

can find them in the office on the desk 

tray. 


